Mail OSCAR

From: Economics and Governance Committee < EGC@parliament.qld.gov.au>

Sent: Monday, 23 April 2018 17:13

Subject: Report of the inquiry into the Local Government Electoral (Implementing Stage 1 of Belcarra) and Other

Legislation Amendment Bill 2018

Attachments: Report No. 7, 56th Parliament - Local Government Electoral (Implementing Stage 1 of Belcarra) and Other

Legislation Amendment Bill 2018.pdf

Dear submitter

Thank you for your submission to the Economics and Governance Committee's inquiry for the Local Government Electoral (Implementing Stage 1 of Belcarra) and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2018.

The Economics and Governance Committee's Report No. 7, 56th Parliament - Local Government Electoral (Implementing Stage 1 of Belcarra) and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2018 was tabled today. A copy is attached for your reference and the report is available on the committee's website.

Regards

Economics and Governance Committee Secretariat

QUEENSLAND PARLIAMENTARY SERVICE

Parliament House

Cnr George and Alice Streets Brisbane Qld 4000

Ph: 07 3553 6637 Fax: 07 3553 6699

Consider the environment before you print this email.

NOTICE - This e-mail and any attachments are confidential and only for the use of the addressee.

If you have received this e-mail in error, you are strictly prohibited from using, forwarding, printing, copying or dealing in anyway whatsoever with it, and are requested to reply immediately by e-mail to the sender or by telephone to the Parliamentary Service on +61 7 3553 6000.

Any views expressed in this e-mail are the author's, except where the e-mail makes it clear otherwise. The unauthorised publication of an e-mail and any attachments generated for the official functions of the Parliamentary Service, the Legislative Assembly, its Committees or Members may constitute a contempt of the Queensland Parliament. If the information contained in this e-mail and any attachments becomes the subject of any request under Right to information legislation, the author or the Parliamentary Service should be notified.

It is the addressee's responsibility to scan this message for viruses. The Parliamentary Service does not warrant that the information is free from any virus, defect or error.